DEAN & MARCHES

For November meeting we had a night of skittles at Parkend Club deep in the Forest of Dean where around 20 people played three 'legs' of skittles. A close result, with only 8 pins separating the two teams at the end of the evening. As usual I was on the losing team!

Our final meeting of the year will be on Monday 18th December for our Christmas get together. We shall be at the Bespoke Brewery in the Maltings at Mitcheldean starting at 7.30 pm. The brewery is at GL17 0SL or 162/664186. As always all Club members and friends are welcome to come and join us for what has always been a great night, Stuart Harrold